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Spring Greetings from Haven 
of Hope! 

 
New life is springing up all around us, 
and lives at Haven of Hope are 
thriving too because of your loving 
support.  We also want to welcome all 
our new sponsors this month. We are 
so blessed to have you be a part of our 
Haven of Hope Family! 
We hope you will enjoy this 
newsletter and don’t forget that you 
can always check for latest news, 
photos and events on our website or 
facebook page. 
 

Your 
Haven of 

Hope 
Advisory 

Board 

 
Thanks to your support, HOH can now accept 
boys and girls, so siblings don’t have to be 
separated! 

 
Six New Children in Haven of 
Hope: New Sponsorship 
Opportunities 
We recently welcomed 6 new children 
into the Haven of Hope family! They 
are two sibling groups, one of 4 and 
one of 2 brothers and sisters. All of 
them have experienced traumatic 
things and have been rescued out of 
hard circumstance. We can let you 
know their ages and more information 
on each of these precious children if 
you are interested in becoming a 
sponsor. You can find out more 
information and how sponsorship 
works, here  or by getting in touch 
with Angela, hohangela@gmail.com. 
We are currently caring for 33 
children at Haven of Hope, which is 
only possible because of your prayers 
and financial support. 

http://havenofhopeintl.org/
https://www.facebook.com/HavenofHopeBolivia/
http://havenofhopebolivia.org/donate.html
http://havenofhopebolivia.org/donate.html
mailto:hohangela@gmail.com
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Ricardo, Rosa, Angelica & Angela are glad 
Flavia & Denar just arrived at HOH so that they 
can all stay together. 

        

 
 
Summer and Fall Missions 
Trip to Haven of Hope Bolivia 
We will be coordinating a mission trip 
to Haven of Hope this summer and 
another one in the fall. Travel dates 
are as follows: 

June 23, 2016 – June 30, 2016  

Join us as we venture to Bolivia to share some 
love and see firsthand how God is 
transforming the lives of some amazing 
children. A meeting is being held on May 12th 
at Riverside Church, Room 117, 7:30-9pm for 
more information. 

October 5, 2016–October 11, 2016  

We need experienced handymen, technical 
tradesmen and contractors to tackle some 
construction and renovation projects.  
You can sign up here if  you would like 
more information. This is an awesome 
opportunity to meet the children and 
care givers at Haven of Hope in 
person. The main purpose of the trip 
is to minister love to the children and 
help with renovations and repairs. If 
you are interested in being part of this 
trip, either going yourself or helping 
others who would like to go but need 
assistance, please let Alice know: 
havenofhopeinternational@gmail.com 
 

Our staff and children would love to meet you! 

https://form.jotform.com/60978285704164
https://form.jotform.com/60978285704164
mailto:havenofhopeinternational@gmail.com
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The kids with some of our participants from 
last year’s mission trip 2015. 
 
Quality of Life Improvements 
at Haven of Hope 
The new kitchen and cafeteria 
building is finished! The children and 
staff use it every day for cooking and 
eating meals, gathering for bible 
studies and worship services, studying 
for school, and church meetings. The 
old cafeteria isn’t going to waste 
either. It’s been converted to a study 
hall, where our kids receive tutoring, 
read books and study for school.  

 
The children having breakfast before school in 
our brand new beautifully painted cafeteria! 

 
The new kitchen in the cafeteria! 

 
Gladys and Marco’s new home on the 
Haven of Hope premises is almost 
finished for them to move in! Gladys is 
Director of the orphanage, and has 
been living for the past 8 years with 
Marco and their three children in a 
one bedroom apartment that is part of 
the girls’ dormitory. Their new home 
will allow them to better care for their 
own family while they are close 
enough to be fully involved with 
playing the role of parents and 
overseers in the lives of their Haven of 
Hope family. 
 

 
Gladys and Marco’s new home! 
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Praise Report!  
Fernanda, Brenda, and Nicole are 
sisters who have been part of the 
Haven of Hope family for many years. 
The government had told Gladys that 
Brenda and Nicole had to go to a 
different orphanage that specializes in 
the kind of trauma these girls 
experienced 6 years ago. Gladys and 
Nelly, our social worker, spent endless 
hours putting together data for the 
judge that demonstrated that the girls 
should remain all together at Haven of 
Hope. After much prayer and hard 
work, the judge agreed that Haven of 
Hope is the best place for them, and so 
the sisters get to stay together there! 
 

 
Brenda, Nicole and Fernanda are super happy 
that they get to stay in their home, Haven of 
Hope.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Construction Projects  
As with any 20 year old building that 
gets continuous use, our girl’s dormitory 
is in need of some major renovations in 
the bathroom areas.  All of the showers 
and toilets areas need to be improved 
or fixed.  Part of that renovation will 
include expanding the septic tanks and 
bringing in new water lines.  Part of the 
job of several of the summer team 
members is to evaluate and plan for a 
work crew to come out in the fall to do 
the work.  The estimated cost for this 
renovation is about $20,000.  If you or 
someone you know might be interested 
in working on the construction team or 
funding this desperately needed 
upgrade please contact Brian, 
brianscottbasik@gmail.com.  
 

 
HOH is in great need to update! Bathrooms, 
plumbing and septic tanks need to be fixed. 
    

 
Rudy, one of our children, taking a break after 
helping with some repairs. 
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New Board Members 
Please join us in welcoming Beth Morford and Kelsey Townsend to the Haven of 
Hope board. Kelsey will be helping with social media and record keeping. Beth will 
add support to our sponsorship efforts. Please take a moment to pray for protection 
and blessing on their lives as they work to improve the lives of the kids and 
caregivers at Haven of Hope.  

 
Beth with one of our sponsored children (Melissa) during her last visit to HOH in 2015. 

 

Thank You!... 

 
 

for being involved with this wonderful ministry that is rescuing and nurturing children that 
have had some of the worst traumas imaginable during the most tender part of their lives. 

 
You are making a great difference for them! 


